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Comments: Hello,

Just yesterday, Wilderness Watch learned that the Forest Service has an open public comment period, closing

today-Friday, March 8-where it has proposed removing restrictions from these permits, including the number of

times a permit for an ANILCA cabin may be reissued or who may be listed on that permit. For Wilderness, these

changes could mean generations upon generations of a persisting structure.

 

I am opposed to issuing ongoing permits for these unauthorized structures. Keep the restrictions just as they are

now.  Thank you

Katherine DeAngelis

 


